
COVID- 19 Update for Canna Campsite for July and August 2020


Canna Campsite has taken the decision to remain closed for August 2020. 
As the rest of the country opens up holiday accommodation to visitors it has 
been difficult to gauge what to do. 

However it it vitally important that we consider the rest of the community 
here on Canna which includes, particularly in my family, elderly and 
vulnerable people. We are working together as a community to help them 
stay healthy at home here on Canna.

We continue to need your help to do this as we feel are still not able to 
welcome you safely to Canna just yet.


If you wish to stay in contact with Canna Campsite please follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram





